
ATTENTION ALL 6TH GRADE PARENTS: 
 
On Thursday, October 1st, all 6th graders will be issued brand new Chromebooks. 
These same Chromebooks will be reissued to your child each year until graduation. ​All 
virtual sixth grade students currently using personal devices are now required to 
use a school-issued Chromebook. 
 
Traditional Students: ​Sixth graders will be given a new “Electronic Device Usage 
Agreement” tomorrow. This new form is needed in order to reference the new serial 
number and additional information for our technical department. Please bring your form, 
current Chromebook and charger to school on Thursday. ​Students will not have to 
pay the technology fee again.  
 
Virtual Students:​ Parents of virtual sixth grade students will need to come by the 
school on Thursday between 8:30 AM and 4:00 PM with their current school-issued 
Chromebook and charger. Parents will need to sign a new “Electronic Device Usage 
Agreement” at this time. ​If you do not currently have a school-issued Chromebook, 
you must come pick one up at this time and pay the technology fee. For the fee 
schedule, go to ​bit.ly/TCSEDUA​. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://bit.ly/TCSEDUA

